
Resolution No. 2015-09 

A Resolution of the Board of Directors of the 

River Pines Public Utility District 

To Approve Proposal from DW Construction Co to Replace 

Firehouse Doors 

 
 

Whereas, the District has requested proposals for replacement of the Firehouse Doors. 

 

 Whereas, DW Construction Co. submitted a proposal in the amount of $4,665 to replace 

the Firehouse Door, which includes all materials, installation and labor.  

 

 Now, Therefore, Be It Resolved, that the Board of Directors of the River Pines Public 

Utility District does hereby accept the proposal from DW Construction Co to replace the 

Firehouse Door in the amount of $4,665.00. 

 

The foregoing resolution was duly passed adopted by the Board of Directors of the River Pines 

Public Utility District as a regular meeting on the 10th day of June, 2015, by the following vote: 
 

 AYES:  Landgraf, Gardner, Walden-Qualls 

 NOES:  None 

 ABSENT: None 

 ABSTAIN: DeKay 

 

        River Pines Public Utility District 

 

        __________________________ 

        Cathy Landgraf, Chairman 

 

ATTEST: 

 

____________________________ 

Candi Bingham, General Manager 


